

1701 Kneeley Boulevard • Wanamassa, NJ 07712 732,493,5900 • Fax 732,493,5980

September 28, 2006

James Proodian, DC, CCSP Natural Healthcare Center of West End 10 West End Court Long Branch, NJ 07740

Dear Dr. Proodian:

Thank you for once again making a presentation at our Staff Development Day. Your workshop on Fatigue – Causes and Solutions on September 21, 2006 provided valuable and useful information to our staff that will help them deal with the demands they face daily at work and at home.

I appreciate your support of our Staff Development Day and hope we will work together again in the future for the benefit of the staff here at LADACIN Network.

Thank you for sharing your time and expertise.

Sincerely,

Linda Steeger

Coordinator of Special Projects

Linda Steeger

732.643.9064 • 732.643.9068 Fax

Wanamassa, NJ 07712



1701 Kneeley Boulevard • Wanamassa, NJ 07712 732.493.5900 • Fax 732.493.5980

March 21, 2005

James Proodian, DC, CCSP Natural Healthcare Center of West End 10 West End Court Long Branch, NJ 07740

Dear Dr. Proodian:

Thank you for your presentation on back safety at our Staff Development Day on March 15, 2005. It was a pleasure working with you to deliver this important and relevant information to our staff. The information you provided was educational and enjoyable. The individualized screenings and consultation will certainly help improve the health and well being of all who participated.

We appreciate your sharing your time and expertise. Thank you for your support of our Staff Development Day.

Sincerely,

Linda Steeger

Coordinator of Special Projects

Linda Steeger

LS:special projects\\inservic\thank you letters